
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 

Abbey Road                    Tel: 422163 

Bourne                    

 
9th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

NEW DATE 

YEAR 6 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT WEDNESDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2021 

The Year 6 Football Tournament will now take place on Wednesday 17th November at Spalding 

Academy during school time. 

 

The coach will leave school at 9.15 a.m. and return before the end of the school day.  Children should 

come to school in tracksuit bottoms, a school PE sweatshirt and the school football kit that I will 

provide the day before.  They will also need to bring: 

 

• a packed lunch 

• plenty of drinks 

• a healthy snack 

• suitable trainers and football boots if they have them (If bringing football boots please also 

bring trainers to travel in) 

• a carrier bag for dirty footwear 

• a coat to keep warm when not playing 

• shin pads if they have them but if not, school will lend them a pair to wear 

• an inhaler if appropriate  

 

Please note that no jewellery of any kind may be worn. 

 

We have been advised by the organisers that, due to the need to comply with safeguarding 

requirements, parents/carers will not be admitted to spectate. 

 

I hope you will be happy for your son to participate. Please complete the consent form on 

ParentMail forms by Friday 12th November. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Shore 

Assistant Head 


